Jeanann Dawson

From: townmanager <townmanager@erwin-nc.org>
Sent: Tuesday, November 12, 2019 2:01 PM

To: Jeanann Dawson

Subject: Re: 70 Wilson Lucas Road

That is fine to go a head and issue the permit. Would the filtration system be inside/under the house?
Snow Bowden
Sent from my iPhone

On Nov 12, 2019, at 1:54 PM, Jeanann Dawson <jdawson@harnett.org> wrote:

Sorry, | should have included reason, this is to install whole house filtration system.

Jeanann Dawson

Central Permitting Technician
Department of Development Services
Central Permitting Division

108 E Front Street/P.O. Box 65
Lillington, NC 27546

Phone: 910-893-7525

Direct: 910-814-6421

Fax: 910-893-2793
jdawson@harnett.org

From: townmanager [mailto:townmanager@erwin-nc.org]
Sent: Tuesday, November 12, 2019 1:49 PM

To: Jeanann Dawson <jdawson@harnett.org>

Subject: Re: 70 Wilson Lucas Road

Good afternoon,

If all they are doing is asking for a minimum plumbing permit to do some work on
existing plumbing that is fine to issue the permit. If they are adding onto the house they
will need to submit a site plan to me.

Please ask them to fill out a zoning permit and submit it to Town Hall. Thanks for
running this by me.

Thanks,
Snow Bowden

Sent from my iPhone

On Nov 12, 2019, at 1:41 PM, Jeanann Dawson <jdawson@harnett.org> wrote:
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Good Afternoon,

| received a plumbing application for 70 Wilson Lucas Road today, is this
ok to issue?

Jeanann Dawson

Central Permitting Technician
Department of Development Services
Central Permitting Division

108 E Front Street/P.O. Box 65
Lillington, NC 27546

Phone: 910-893-7525

Direct: 910-814-6421

Fax: 910-893-2793
idawson@harnett.org




